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Hello, 

 

As a parent of young children I strongly oppose HB 2002. We must protect and be 

advocates for our youth. While I have immense compassion for children wanting to 

transition, there are many ways for them to do so without medical intervention. We 

just have a more cautious approach to medically altering individuals, especially when 

in some cases, it’s permanent. It is a medical professionals responsibility to first, do 

no harm.  


